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M E M O R A N D U M 
=================================================================== 
 
TO:  Board of Commissioners 
  Mark Mamantov, Legal Counsel 
 
FROM: Patrick W. Wilson, President 
 
DATE: March 16, 2020 
 
SUBJECT: CANCELLATION OF BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS’ MEETINGS  
 
 
Please note that the March Board workshop and Board meeting of the Airport Authority 
Board tentatively scheduled for 3:30 p.m. and 4:00 p.m. respectively on March 18 will not 
be held.  
 
In an effort to reduce the need for public-in-person gatherings amid the current COVID-19 
issues, it has been determined there are no items on the proposed agenda that could not 
wait until the next meeting scheduled for Wednesday, April 22 at 4:00 p.m.  
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